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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 19th May 2023 

Our Christian values: Friendship, Love, Kindness, Self-Control, Forgiveness and Respect.  

Bikeability  

The Year 5 children that took part in Bikeability this year were amazing. They all passed their level 2 and the 

instructors praised their hard work and concentration. The road outside school was very busy at times and 

the children were aware of the traffic at all times and made some safe manoeuvres. 

             

Senior Pupil 

Congratulations to Layla H who has been awarded her Senior Pupil badge this week. Well done Layla! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Operation Encompass. 

We are an Operation Encompass School, 

supporting child victims of domestic 

abuse.  

Please visit operationencompass.org for 

more information.  

 

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for this 

school is: Debbie Davis and the Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead is Karen Robinson  

Contact No: 01484 609818. Email:   

head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   or 

office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is 

experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: 

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  

01484 456848.                                                         

For more information about safeguarding children 

visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

We break up on Friday 26th May and re-open on Tuesday 6th June. 
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